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Weekly Bulletin Announcements 
May 26, 2024 

  

Father 
Eternal Love - He created us to know His love. 

 

Son 
Eternal Mercy - He died for us to reveal the Father’s love. 

Holy Spirit 
Eternal Power - He descends upon us to give us new life. 
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Room 116 - A place for Mothers 
with nursing children. 

Is there a need that you have heard about?  

Is there a community project near and dear to your heart?  
Can it use some funding? 

 

Remember, Mt. Tabor has an Endowment Fund and  
WE want to HELP you, HELP someone!  

 

ApplicaƟons are available in the church office.  
   

Fill out an application today ~ fill a community need TOMORROW! 

ALIVE! 

Communion assistants 

Julianne Jones 
 

Lector 

Rachel Bundrick 
 

Ushers 

Ed and Grace Fuson 

11:00 AM 

Communion assistants 

Tammy O’Quinn, Kendrick Kerr 
 

Lector 

Sarah Whitehead 
 

Ushers 

Hampton Miller, Tom Smith 
 

Greeter 

Sandy Dennis 

June’s Worship Assistants  
Please note we are now on a monthly rotaƟon. 





Volunteers Needed! 
We have all volunteer spots filled EXCEPT for July 24th! 

 

We need two people to sign on so Tammy  
can check this off her To Do List!  

 

5:00 - 7:30 PM - 2 1/2 hours is all that is needed.  
Call Tammy O’Quinn at (803) 315-6258 for more details. 



Next Sunday’s Readings 

Deuteronomy 5:12-15           Psalm 81:1-10           2 Corinthians 4:5-12           Mark 2:23—3:6 

Easter Offering Goal   
$25,000.00  

$18,265.40 received to date 

    10% of our offering will be donated to Epworth House, God’s Helping 
Hands, & the Gamecock Lutheran Ministry.   



Nursery Volunteers Needed 
 

For both the ALIVE! & 11:00 Services 
 
 

Please contact Brett Ebener 
 if you are willing to serve! 

 

brettebener@gmail.com  or  (803) 260-8173 

 

The Sunshine Club will meet  
at Noon on Thursday, June 6th.  

 

Our own Julianne Jones, OT, will 
speak about things we can do in 

our homes to more safely 
accommodate our changing needs. 

Please bring a  
covered dish to share.   

Come join the club for  
information, fun and fellowship. 

We will now offer blood pressure 
screening prior to the    
            start of our meetings.  



Online Giving 
Mt. Tabor offers online 

giving.  Scan the QR Code 
to be taken to  

our online giving page. 

 

Don’t forget about our Blessing Box!  
 
 

Our surplus items for the Blessing Box 
have been depleted! When you are 

shopping this week, please toss a few 
extra items into your buggy for those 

who need a helping hand! 
 

Items may be dropped off in the office. 

Men’s Prayer  
Breakfast 

 Next May meeting  
Tuesday the 28th 

 

Lizard’s Thicket        
Highway 1       Lexington 

 

7:00 AM 


